
From: Christine Mattson
To: Melanie Curtis
Subject: 2160 Sixth Street & 1200 Phillips Drive
Date: Monday, March 16, 2020 4:08:02 PM

Per our staff meeting last week:
 
 
2160 Sixth Street
Hennepin County says the house was built in 1966.
No permits for a new house.
The first permit in CitizenServe is from 1990 – Bldg Othe Othe
The first permit listed in LaserFiche is in 2006 for a re-roof. 
 
1200 Phillips Drive
Hennepin County says the house was built in 1994
City of Orono issued the new house permit which is in both Orono & Medina (1994-006009)
City of Orono issued three season porch permit which was mainly in Medina (2009-00447)
 
 
Christine Mattson
Planning Assistant
City of Orono
2750 Kelley Parkway | Orono | MN | 55356 (physical address)
PO Box 66 | Crystal Bay | MN | 55323-0066 (mailing address)
 
                      ( 952.249.4620   |  6 952.249.4616 
* cmattson@ci.orono.mn.us  | ; www.ci.orono.mn.us
 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday     8 am to 4:30 pm
 
All permitting is now done through our new online portal - LINK.
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